
 

 

 
 

 
 

Elected at the 
2023 Annual Meeting 

If you are in need of assistance, 
please contact… 

  

Chairman: 

Gail Galfo 716-998-0289 

Vice Chair: 

Tom Shapter 947-0252 

Secretary: 

Cindy Critoph 716-289-6737  

Treasurer: 

Janet Bielecki 549-4465 

Congregational Life: 

Gail Galfo 716-998-0289 

Worship & Music: 

Cindy Fanara 947-9346 

Missions & Outreach: 

Cindy Critoph 716-289-6737  

Personnel: 

Tom Dyl 947-9989 

Properties & Grounds: 

Don Waddell 549-0908 

Stewardship & Finance: 

Scott Carmer 208-1385 

Planning & Advisory: 

Pat Harvey 260-4235 

Records & Nominating: 

Kathy Allen 549-0123 

Memorial Committee: 

Tom Shapter 947-0252 
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Do you know of 
someone who 
needs a little en-
couragement? 

If you would like someone to re-
ceive a special card and prayer,    
please call 

Debby Waddell at 549-0908 

2023-2024 

 TheFirstChurchofEvans.com 

The Memorial 

Walk will be the 

footpath of 

remembrance to all  

who walk upon it. 

“I thank God every time I remem-
ber you…” 

Philippians 1:3 

 In our lives there are indi-
viduals who leave a lasting 
impression far after they have 
left this earth.  Now, on the 
serene grounds here at The 
First Church of Evans, you have 
an opportunity to honor those 
special people by engraving 
their names on the Memorial 
Walk. 

 A tranquil and meditative 
setting. We invite you to come 
and stroll along the path and 
take a moment to sit and re-
member all those who have 
touched your life… 

For more information or to 
order a brick for your loved 
one please see Cindy Fanara. 

Please help 

us keep 

our records 

up to date! 
If you have had a change in 
phone number, name, address, 
or any other changes you 
would like to share, please let 
us know! 

 
 
 
 

Nursery Service is available for 
your infants and toddlers at the 
Community House, during our 
Sunday Worship Service. If you 
have a child who needs to be in 
Nursery contact Gail Galfo @ 
gailgalfo@yahoo.com. 

 
 

 
 

We would like to thank the 

following individuals for providing 
altar flowers during the month of  

May. 

Gerd Newman 

Marilyn Yeates 

Ron Pfalzgraf 

Kathy Allen 

Jan Pisarski-Carmer 

This ministry adds beauty to the 
Sunday  Service and brightens 
the day of the shut-in who 
receives the flowers afterwards.  
Thank you for your participation. 

If you would like to purchase Al-
tar Flowers, they are $15.  You 
may sign up on the bulletin board 
in the church Narthex or call the 
church office at 947-5419.  Pay-
ment may be made by placing in 
offering plate on the date of dedi-
cation or mail to the church of-
fice.  Please be sure to fill in your 
dedication, in full.  Thank you. 

Also, if you have vases, from 
previous altar flowers that you 
would like to give back, please 
drop off in the Church Narthex.  


